
 
 

JAPANESE AMBASSADOR CALLS ON AIR CHIEF  
 

 
ISLAMABAD 19 June, 2013: - H.E Hiroshi Oe, Ambassador of Japan paid a 

farewell visit to Air Headquarters, Islamabad, today. He called on Air Chief 

Marshal Tahir Rafique Butt, Chief of the Air Staff, Pakistan Air Force, in his 

office. The Air Chief thanked the outgoing Ambassador of Japan for playing a 

vital role in opening the various areas of co-operation between the two countries 

in general and the Air Forces in particular. The Air Chief also presented 

souvenirs to the visiting dignitary at the occasion. 

 
 


